

## Reverend Ivan Hernández Melchor

Cordially invites you (and leaders of your Company) to a Business Mixer

At St. Rita's Church 954 S. O St. Tulare (Parish Hall)

On

Monday, May 15, 2017 From 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Appetizers and Refreshments will be served

In Appreciation and Gratitude for the Business Community who have generously supported St. Rita's Church

Enjoy the Fellowship!

Join in the Excitement!

Network with Local Business Leaders!

RSVP by Wednesday, May 10 To Janet, Parish Office (559) 686-3847 ext. 12

E-mail: Campaign@StRitaCatholicChurch.com



## Saint Rita's Catholic Church 954 South O Street, Tulare, CA 93274 Phone 559.686.3847 Fax 559.686.9672 www.stritacatholicchurch.com

APR 1 0 2017

April 6, 2017

Chamber of Commerce Lynn Dredge & Staff 220 E. Tulare Ave. Tulare, CA 93274

Dear Lynn Dredge & Staff,

St. Rita's Church and staff are very grateful to you and your company for advertising in our weekend bulletin, and serve as sponsors for St. Rita's fund raising events for our new Church and Parish Facilities. In appreciation to you and your company's generosity and support to St. Rita's Catholic Church, we cordially invite you, leaders of your company, and staff to a "Business Mixer" at St. Rita's Church.

We cordially invite you to review the enclosed invitation and share it with your company leaders and staff. We hope you and the leaders in your company will consider joining us. St. Rita's Church expects this event to be an annual celebration to demonstrate our genuine appreciation, honor, and gratitude to you for the many ways you serve us and our community. In an effort to help us plan ahead, please contact Janet at 686-3847 ext. 12 and RSVP by Wednesday, May 10, 2017.

Thank you again for your dedication to St. Rita's Parish. We are blessed to be associated with such committed and gifted business professionals. May God continue to bless you, your family and your company.

Sincerely in Christ,

Fr. van Melchor

Pastor